
Dear Customer, 

Over the past year, we have seen increased and sustained costs in the coffee market, as well as 
freight and labor. After carefully analyzing these costs, we must inform you of a necessary upcoming 
price increase on all Single Cup Coffee products. We will be sending out a new price list that will take 
effect on October 14, 2024.  

We thank you for your continued business and support. 

Sincerely, 

Tim 
Cook 
President 

mailto:tcook@singlecc.com

